

TOWN OF GRAFTON

GRAFTON MEMORIAL MUNICIPAL CENTER 30 PROVIDENCE ROAD GRAFTON, MASSACHUSETTS 01519 (508) 839-5335 ext. 1120 • FAX (508) 839-4602

planningdept@grafton-ma.gov www.grafton-ma.gov

PLANNING DEPARTMENT

Press Release Commencement of Worcester Street Village Zoning Project

With the signing of a contract with the consulting firm of Dondson -Flinker, Grafton's Planning Department and Planning Board have started work on the development a smart growth zoning bylaw to guide redevelopment of an existing mixed-use development located at 215 Worcester Street/ 1 Hawthorne Street, also known as Bolack Plaza.

Funded with a \$16,000 grant under the Executive Office of Energy and Environmental Affairs (EEA) Planning Assistance Grant Program, the grant award has allowed the Town to retain a consultant to work to implement recommendations of the recently completed Worcester Street Village Strategic Plan and to develop a zoning bylaw to encourage and guide redevelopment of the Bolack Plaza and adjacent areas.

Additional information, including scheduling of public meetings will be coming soon. For more information please contact the Planning Department at 508-839-5335 x 1120 or email planningdept@grafton-ma.gov. .